Town of Haw River

Agenda Meeting

Monday, February 26, 2007
The Town Council of the Town of Haw River held its Agenda Meeting on Monday, February 26, 2007 at the Haw River Municipal Building at 7:00 p.m.

Councilmembers Present:
Mayor Buddy Boggs, Jamie Joseph, and Steve Mullis  

 

Councilmembers Absent:
Richard Honeycutt and Jeff Fogleman
Public Hearings

Special Use Permit for Powers Great American Midways – Mayor Boggs opened the public hearing at 7:01.  There were no comments and he closed the hearing at 7:02.
Consent Agenda

Approval of Previous Meetings Minutes:  January 29, 2007 & February 5, 2007 – There were no comments.
New Business
Set Public Hearing for Post Construction Ordinance – Connor Boyle of AWCK did a presentation and went over the basics of the ordinance.  He told the board that the ordinance needed to be passed and approved by the State before July 1, 2007.  Mayor Boggs asked him to be present at the public hearing to answer any questions.
Orange-Alamance Request – The Mayor let everyone know that Orange-Alamance had requested to go below the 300,000 minimum on February 25, 26 and 27 while they do maintenance on one of their water towers.  There was no further discussion.

Request to Stripe Roads – Mayor Boggs explained that the Council had made a decision a few years ago to not stripe anymore roads even when they were resurfaced.  He said there had been several complaints and there was money in the Powell Bill fund to pay specifically for roads.  The Council agreed they thought it would be ok to do this.

Powers Special Use Permit – There was no discussion.
Resolution for Suntrust – This is to add new Town Manager Jeff Earp to the signature cards.  There was no discussion.
Resolution for 1st National  - This is to add new Town Manager Jeff Earp to the signature cards.  There was no discussion.
Open Forum 

There were no comments.
Announcements
Mayor Boggs announced that Paul Kron of PTCOG had contacted him and told him he has a group of students helping with the Downtown Master Plan.

Councilmember Mullis made a motion to go into closed session for a personnel matter at 7:38 p.m.  Mayor Boggs reopened the meeting to the public at 7:58 p.m.  Mayor Boggs announced that the manager would be revising the Town’s Personnel Policy over the next few months.
There being no further business, Councilmember Mullis made a motion to adjourn at 8:00 p.m.  Passed unanimously.

_________________________________       __________________________________

Mayor                                                               Town Clerk

